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EPSU CJ becomes a USF-affiliate 

The trade union landscape of the European institutions in Luxembourg is 

undergoing an important overhaul. 

Union Syndicale Fédérale (USF), which brings together unions of EU-

institutions and agencies and other international organisations located in 

Europe, held its Congress in Dubrovnik from 1 to 3 May. 

The Federal Congress (which is convened once every 4 years) ratified the 

affiliation of EPSU-CJ, henceforth the only organisation in the Court of 

Justice which is part of the USF family. 

Besides that, the USF is in the process of taking root in other European 

institutions in Luxembourg. 

EPSU-CJ was established in 2007 with the will to join the USF-trade-union 

family, the only EU-staff trade union which is affiliated : 

o at the European level, with the EPSU, which in turn is an affiliate of 

the ETUC; and 

o at the global level, with the PSI.  

Thanks to our commitment and perseverance, obstacles, of local origin, 

were overcome and our situation has finally normalised. 

By joining EPSU-CJ, you are strengthening: 

o your ability to defend your rights as a staff member or pensioner of 

the European Union in general and the Court of Justice in 

particular; and 

o  the big European and global trade-union family, which defends 

the rights of all workers. 

 

http://www.unionsyndicale.eu/index.php/en/us-federale/presentation
http://www.unionsyndicale.eu/index.php/en/us-federale/international/internationa-affiliations
http://www.epsu.org/
http://www.etuc.org/
http://www.world-psi.org/en

